## MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING CITY OF BROOKINGS NOVEMBER 29, 1966

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P. M. by Mayor pro-tem Ernest Christensen.

Councilmen present were Lloyd Mosier and Henry Kerr.

Reporters present were Marge Barrett, Dick Keusink, and Ruth Brewer.

Bids for the new City Hall were opened, and read as follows:

California Purchasing Co.	Crescent City	\$171,500.00
Marsh Construction Co.	Grants Pass	155,359.00
Leo Kowalewske	Roseburg	182,500.00
Del Cur Construction Co.	Crescent City	158,900.45
Beacon Construction Co.	Fortuna	191,000.00
James & Stretzhi	Roseburg	152,498.00
Horton Bros.	Brookings	147,733.00

The low bid was submitted by Horton Bros. of Brookings. It was pointed out, however, that the final bid would not be awarded until January, 1967.

Following a MOTION by Henry Kerr and a secondby Lloyd Mosier, the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 P. M.

Ernest Christensen
Mayor pro-tem

ATTEST:

Robert O. Dimmick, Jr.

City Recorder

## MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING CITY OF BROOKINGS NOVEMBER 22, 1966

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 P. M. by Mayor pro-tem Ernest Christensen.

Councilmen present were Ben Franklin, Lloyd Mosier and Henry Kerr.

Marge Barrett was the reporter present.

Roy Erichsen and Bruce Harlan, of the architectural firm of Harlan, Gessford, and Erichsen, appeared at the meeting to discuss possible changes in the City Hall specifications. Following considerable discussion, it was decided that the bids would be opened at the scheduled time on November 29, but would not be awarded until after January 1, 1967. The contractor will set his own completion date up until September 1, 1967, and the \$100 per day penalty clause willremain in effect after that time. The City of Brookings will make prepayments of 60% of the cost of the City Hall prior to July 1, 1967. It was also decided that stucco will not be included on the building. The Council indicated they had reviewed the bidders prequalification forms and felt that all who had completed the questionaires would be eligible to bid.

A change of partnership liquor license application for the Green Door was presented to the Council. Lloyd Mosier made a MOTION the application be approved. Henry Kerr seconded the motion, and it was passed unanimously.

The meeting was then adjourned at 9:00 P. M.

Ernest Christensen

Ernest Christensen,

Mayor pro-tem

ATTEST:

Robert O. Dimmick, Jr.

City Recorder